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Comments: I do not support this expansion plan for Holland lake proposed by an out of state developer looking to

make a profit from our public lands. I have camped and hiked out of Holland lake and enjoy the beauty and find

the small, older cabins not too intrusive. But to expand that footprint on the land would be devastating to the

wildlife and recreationists. I think it would be fine to upgrade the buildings slightly within the existing area keeping

historic ambience. The proposal to build a restaurant on an inlet is ridiculous as that would create a big impact on

the wildlife and environment. We do not need a destination resort on Holland Lake. This project should not be

approved as is without a complete EIS and should be downscaled to just be allowed on the current developed

area. Please take more time to review this proposal.

Furthermore, the public comment period should be extended from the current time allowed from Sept.1-21, 2022.

As we have seen across the state in other Forest service districts the forest service continues to bow down to

rich landowners and developers in giving our public access and lands

 away. This may also be an opportunity to review the forest service land leasing regulations and contracting

procedures. Thank you for your time and consideration!


